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President’s
Message

Our next meeting will be held on
Wed. June 7th, 8:00 in our hall. All
members are welcomed and encour-
aged to attend. We will also hold a
Shamrock Degree at the meeting for
all the new candidates. If you know of
anyone who couldn’t make the first
screening and would like to join,
please have them come at 7:00 for a
screening before the meeting.  There
will be no meetings held in June and
July as has been the practice the last
couple of years.

Our annual Project Children golf
outing will be held on Mon., June
12th at Brentwood C.C. If you are
interested in playing, please give your
name to Pat Philbin or myself and
you will be put on our waiting list. We
are in need of sponsors to help offset
the cost of the day, so please help out
if you can. You can contact Don
Dobbin, at 277-0838 for the details.  

The Jr. Boys held their first
Mother’s Day breakfast in a number
of years and it turned out to be a big
success. Everyone left with a full belly
and good time at this event. Thanks
go to the Jr. Boys. Special thanks to
Jerry Delaney and the cooking crew
for putting out a great meal for all to
enjoy.  

On “Cinco De Mayo”, the Jr. Girls
had their annual spaghetti dinner
and that too was a huge success. It
was attended by many members and
their families and by the end of the
evening there was not even a drop to
lick in the pots.  Everything was deli-
cious. Thanks go to Jr. Girls, kitchen
crew and special thanks to Sue
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O’Neill and Alice Faughnan and the
Ladies Div. for running this event. P.S.-
I didn’t need the Alka-Seltzer.  Don’t
forget about the annual Horseshoe
Tournament on Sat., June 17th. Please
see inside for the details. Try and
attend, this is a good time every year. 

The picnic will be held on Sat.,
Sept. 9th at Heckscher Park, Field 3,
from 12:00-6:00. Tom Snyder is look-
ing for a few good men to help out
with the many different tasks that are
involved with the picnic. Please help
out by volunteering some of your
time.

There will be no newsletters in July
and August, so hold onto this one to
keep track of all happenings over the
summer.  The fishing trip will be on
Sun., July 9th at Captree, 8:00. If you
are available, try and make the trip.
See Ed Smith to sign up.  

This year the Charles Mackey 5K
Run/Walk will be on Sun., Oct. 15th,
there will be info in the future
newsletters. 

If anyone is interested in advertis-
ing in this newsletter, call Tom Davis
at 224-1849. 

Have a happy and a healthy sum-
mer!

Yours in Friendship, 
Unity and Christian Charity
Danny Kissane 

Roisin Dubh 
Irish Pipe Band

The Roisin Dubh Irish Pipe Band has
traditionally been a family band. At the
present time, as we are looking to
increase our ranks, please consider
adding your family to our band. Sharing
one night a week together, playing the
pipes or drums, will create a lifetime of
family memories. You will be keeping
your Irish Heritage alive and you will be
passing your Irish Culture onto your
children. You and your family are invited
to try us out. 

The Roisin Dubh Irish Pipe Bnd prac-
tices every Thursday night at the hall.
Drop in and see us for details. The soon-
er you start, the sooner you’ll be in uni-
form.

SKIP McCORMICK 
MEMORIAL HORSESHOE

TOURNAMENT
SATURDAY JUNE 17, 2006 

(At the Hall)
1:00PM – 5:00PM

Team Entry Fee  $50.00 
(64 Teams)

Registration by June 1, 2006

A Great Family Day
“Under The Tent”

Music and Entertainment by Westby
Beer, Soda, Hot Dogs, Hamburgers

Non-Participants, Friends, 
Family are Welcome

$25.00 per person
$5.00 (Children 12 and under)

Tickets at bar or call
John Flynn 581-3547 

Benefit: Roisin Dubh Pipe Band

A.O.H. Division 7  Fishing Trip

“Fishing for Fluke”

Sunday July 9, 2006

Time: 8:00AM to 3:00PM

Captree Boat Basin

Boat: Taryn-Ann

Cost: $50 per adult

$35 under 12 years of age.

Beer • Soda • Food

Bait • Rods & Reel

Ed Smith  277-1969

Sign up at Pub

Deposit $25

Shamrock Degree
The Shamrock Degree will be

administered at the June 7, 2006
Men’s Meeting. Applications are avail-
able on the Division web site at:
http://www.aohdiv7.org/AOHForm41.
pdf

Irish Night
Irish Night at Shea Stadium
Saturday, August 26, 2006

Box Seat, Bus Transportation
Bus Leaves at 5:00PM

$45.00 per person

Barry Heathwood (277-3204)

Happy
Father’s Day
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Ladies Division
The Chinese Auction that took place

at our May meeting was a great suc-
cess due largely to Pat Cassara and her
helpers. Thank you all for your hard
work.

The June meeting on the 14th will
be followed by a degree. This is a per-
fect opportunity for anyone who has
not made their degree. Please call Sue
O’Neill at 591-1489 and give her your
name if you plan to attend. The cost
for the degree pin is $5 (certificates
with name can also be ordered that
evening). Just a reminder, in Suffolk
County you cannot hold an office with-
out having made your degree. I hope
to see a good number participating.

Since we are hosting the degree, we
are supplying food. Please bring fin-
ger foods, such as cheese and crackers,
vegetables and dip, fruit, dessert, etc.
Something light is preferable as it will
be served late in the evening. Please
call Bunny Thaxter (hospitality) at 667
4489, she will be coordinating the
spread.

Over the summer, our Missions &
Charities chairman, Liz Colgan will be
working on something for our
September meeting.

Finally, I had this column written last
evening at work, but when I returned
home at 11PM, I learned the LAOH
Ladies had won First Prize at the NYC
St. Patrick’s Day Parade. Congratu-
lations to everyone at Division 7 who
marched. We are SO GOOD!

Dates to Remember
June 14 Meeting - 7:30PM
Peace on Earth
Winnie

Please Pray For...
In the event of sick-

ness or a death in the
family, please call the
Hall at 581-9317 and

leave a message for Jim
Portella, Chairman of the

Committee on the Sick. Or, call him
at 582-9142.For L.A.O.H, contact
Missions and Charities Chairlady, Liz
Colgan at 277-2248.

Junior Girls
A great big ‘THANK YOU’ to all

who helped for the Spaghetti Dinner.
It was a great success. We raised
$1,567 that night! I would like to
thank our cooks for a fabulous meal,
Steve, Pat,  Dan, Shawn, Vic, Jack and
John.  All the ladies for their dona-
tions, Tom Davis our bread man,
Mitch Grief our ice cream guy and
Tom Barry our DJ.  

Thank you, thank you, thank you!!!
Our next meeting will be June

12th at Brookwood Hall (back field)
at 6:30PM for a soccer game and ice
cream.  Hope to see everyone there.

Sue O’Neill

Junior Boys
I would like to thank everyone who

attended the Mother’s Day Breakfast.
I would also like to thank all the divi-
sion members and associate mem-
bers who set up, cooked, served
cleaned up and ate.  It’s always the
people who work behind the scenes
that make an event a success.

Jerry Delaney

ROISIN DUBH 
IRISH PIPE BAND

25TH ANNIVERSARY

COCKTAIL PARTY AND CEILI

JOIN THE CELEBRATION
SHANDON COURT

SATURDAY
SEPTEMBER 30, 2006

7:00 PM- 11:00 PM
$49.95 pp
INCLUDES

OPEN BAR, HORS D’OEUVRES,
FOOD PLATTERS,

DJ, IRISH DANCING, CEILI
ENTERTAINMENT, EXHIBITS

OF
ROISIN DUBH 

25 YEAR HISTORY, 
AND OF COURSE

MUSIC BY
THE ROISIN DUBH 
IRISH PIPE BAND

CONTACT BAND 
FOR RESERVATIONS

Right to Life
CONGRATULATIONS, SOUTH DAK-

OTA FOR PASSING A TOTAL BAN ON
ALL ABORTIONS. The one exception is
when the life of the mother is threat-
ened. In signing the abortion ban,
Governor Mike Rounds said, "A true test
of a civilization is how well people treat
the most vulnerable and the most help-
less persons in their society." 
HIGH COURT EXONERATES PRO-LIFER 

After almost 20 years of legal harass-
ment by the National Association of
Women (N.O.W.), pro-life activist Joe
Scheidler won. The U.S. Supreme Court
by a 8-0 vote recently found Mr.
Scheidler not guilty of Federal Extortion
and Racketeering laws. The Court ruled
that it found no proof the pro-life pro-
testors intended to obtain property
from abortions rights activists. 

Division Seven proudly announces its 

CHILDREN’S FUND
Ninth Annual Golf Tournament 

at Timber Point Country Club, Great River, NY 

Thursday, September 7, 2006

Tournament limited to 144 players

2:00 Team Scramble & Shot-gun Start

Price is $160 per person. 

Includes 12:00 BBQ Lunch, Golf Cart, Beer, Soda & Water 

on course

Following tournament: buffet dinner with 3 hour open bar

A gift for each player • Trophies • Prizes

Payment of $160 per player must be received

no later than August 31, 2006 

Please make checks payable to: 
Division 7 Children’s Fund 

For additional information contact
John Davis 277-7970 or Brian Allmendinger 277-2887

There will be NO bus this year!

FOURSOME
Player___________________________ Ph.# _____________

Player___________________________ Ph.# _____________

Player___________________________ Ph.# _____________

Player___________________________ Ph.# _____________

Hole sponsorship is available at $100 per hole

HOLE SPONSOR ____________________________________

NAME OF BUSINESS: ________________________________

ADDRESS:  _________________________________________

PHONE NUMBER:  __________________________________

(ATTACH BUSINESS CARD)

All proveeds to to the division 7 children’s fund

Disposal of American Flags
If you want to discard any American Flags that are worn,

faded, ripped, etc., the Elks Club of Islip have provided a
converted mail box for that purpose.

The Elks Club is located at 199 Islip Ave, Islip.
It is across the intersection, of Moffitt Blvd and Rte 111.

(Islip Ave) 
A short distance from the Little Shop of Shamrocks.
The converted mail box is to the right of the building as

you approach.

Congratulations 

to the 

Class of 2006
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Residential & Commercial
Richard Friend • Chris Friend

Friends Irrigation, Inc.
Professional Irrigation Specialists

Installation & Service
Automatic Lawn Sprinklers

697 Acorn Street, Deer Park, NY 11729
631-586-4738 • 516-921-4738 

Fax 631-586-4838

James F. Sutton Agency Ltd.
BUSINESS & PERSONAL INSURANCE

149 E. Main Street - Box 76
E. Islip, NY 11730

631-581-7978 • fax: 631-581-7507
email: jsutton@suttonins.com

John V. Potter, Inc.
Real Estate • Appraisals

Tom Potter, Licensed Broker

44 East Main St. • E Islip, NY 11730
631-581-2800

Video Rentals
Excellent Service

Toll Free
1-800-426-3822

THOMAS W. LALLY, CPA
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANT

3505 Veterans Highway
Ronkonkona, NY 11779

631-737-2080 • Fax 631-737-0173

Stanley’s Bakery
68 E. Main Street

East Islip, NY 11730

631-581-1230
Stanley Sadowski, Pres.

Sullivan & Nickel
Builders/Managers

General Contractors

22 Colt Court
Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

631-738-7750

Fax 631-738-7748
ww.sullivannickel.com

FIRE ISLAND
KISMET HOME RENTAL

AVAILABLE MAY 15-OCT 15
WEEKENDS, WEEKLY & MONTHLY RENTAL

CHARLIE & MARY PAT
631-581-8576 • 631-581-0660

FREE ESTIMATES & 1 MONTH FREE STORAGE

Announcements
Eileen & Jim Cappock are

happy to announce the birth of their
12th Grandchild: Christine Mary
Esposito, born 4/18/06 to Caroline
& Russ Esposito and welcomed into
the family by her brother Nicholas.

Welcome into the world, Kaitlyn
Elizabeth McCall, born April 24,
2006 weighing 8 lbs 13 1/2 oz. She
is the daughter of Mike and Mary
McCall, and the granddaughter of
Mike and Betty McCall. She was
welcomed home by her big brother,
Timothy Paul, age 22 months. This is
Mike and Betty’s 11th grandchild.

Congratulations to Mike Masiar
on his second place finish in Grade 4
solo piping at the Loch Norman
Games, and at the invitation of Pipe
Major Alasdiar Gillies and the
Carnegie-Mellon Pipe Band, in
Huntersville, North Carolina on April
22!

Mike made his debut in Grade 3. 

Wed Jun 7 Men's Division 7 Meeting 8:00PM
Shamrock Degree

Mon Jun 12 Boys and Girls Division Meeting - Brookwood Hall 
6:30PM

Mon Jun 12 Project Children Golf Tournament
Wed Jun 14 Ladies Division 7 Meeting 7:30PM
Sat Jun 17 Horseshoe Tournament 1:00PM
Sun Jun 18 Father's Day
Wed Jul 5 A.O.H. National Convention - Boston (Jul 5 - 8)
Sun Jul 9 Fishing Trip - Captree Boat Basin 8:00AM
Sat Aug 26 "Irish Night" at Shea Stadium 5:00PM
Thurs Sept 7 Children's Fund 9th Annual Golf Outing
Sat Sep 9 Division 7 Picnic - Heckscher State Park Noon 
Sat Sep 30 25th Roisin Dubh Anniversary Cocktail Party 7:00PM
Sun Oct 15 5K Walk/Run at Hall - Project Children

Restaurant • Lounge • Catering

Elegant Full Service Catering

Continental Menu

with an Irish Flair

115 E Main Street  • E. Islip, NY 11730
631-581-5678

www.ShandonCourt.com

GUARANTEED WORKMANSHIP
FLAT ROOFS • TEAR OFFS • SHINGLES • SIDING

DAVE 631-224-1118 • CELL 631-834-1901

THOMAS P. WALSH, JR.                                                                                                                                                 STACEY WALSH-BIRSNER

Thomas P. Walsh Funeral Home, Inc.
SERVING OUR NEIGHBORS FOR THREE GENERATIONS SINCE 1907

60 CARLETON AVENUE • CENTRAL ISLIP, NY • 631-234-6314

What’s Happening…

Division 7
Annual Picnic

Saturday 
September 9, 2006

12:00PM
Pavilion Field 3

Heckscher State Park
East Islip NY
Food • Drink 

Games 
Band

MEMBERS AND IMMEDIATE
FAMILY ONLY

Mike Masiar

Diocese of Rockville Centre

Eucharistic Congress
June 3 - June 18, 2006

What is a Eucharistic
Congress?
A Eucharistic Congress is a time when
we make a special effort to increase
our understanding of the Eucharist.
The best way to participate in the
Eucharistic Congress is by attending
Mass - because the celebration of the
Eucharist is the source of summit of
the whole Christian life.

For more infomation on 
the Eucharistic Congress visit

www.drvc.org
or call 

The Office of New Evangelization at
516-678-5800, ext. 309

Contact your parish for more 
information on parish celebrations.

Have a safe 
and 

happy summer


